“Good Government at Affordable Cost”

November 2, 2024
To: Contra Costa Board of Supervisors
Re Re-appointment of HAZMAT Commission Alternate Member Friank Quin

Dear Board Members John Gioia, Candace Anderson. Diane Burgiss, Federal Glover and Ken
Carlson,

It is our pleasure to again re-affirm nomination of Frank Quin of Plhillips 66 as an Alternate
Member of the County Hazardous Materials Commission, Business Seat 3.

Frank possesses very relevant qualifications and knowledge regarcling hazardous materials and
their effect on the environment and people. Frank is a chemical eingineer graduating from the
University of lllinois with a degree in Chemical and Biomolecular E ngineering. In his refinery
capacity as on operations superintendent, process operations tearn leader and bulk operations
team leader, and with more than ten years of experience at Phillips 66 in California, he is
uniquely and-exceptionally qualified and knowledgeable regarding; hazardous materials and
hazardous waste.

We trust after review you will agree Frank Quin is an excellent re-appointment to this position
of Alternate Member, Business Seat 3. Thank you.
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